
--- On Wed, 4/27/11, Chris Zayner <chris.zayner@agd.org> wrote: 

 

From: Chris Zayner <chris.zayner@agd.org> 

Subject: article scheduled for J/A 2011 General Dentistry 

To: "Patricia Furtado" <patriciafu@yahoo.com> 

Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2011, 12:36 AM  

Dear Dr. Goncalves, 

   

I am attaching a copy of your article, “Furcation lesion in a mandibular canine,” which 

is scheduled to appear in the July/August 2011 issue of General Dentistry.  Please 

confirm receipt of this manuscript.  

 

 

  
Patricia Furtado Gonçalves, Mestre e Doutora em Periodontia - FOP-UNICAMP/SP 
Professora Adjunta - Departamento de Odontologia - UFVJM -Diamantina/MG  
patriciafu@yahoo.com  

 


